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Auditor General DePasquale Thanks Susquehanna River Basin 
Commission for Adopting His Audit Recommendations 
HARRISBURG – Auditor General Eugene DePasquale today met with members of the Susquehanna River 
Basin Commission (SRBC) and thanked them for heeding the recommendations of his recent audit. 

“Last November, I released a performance audit for the SRBC that identified a number of ways in which 
they could do a better job managing their operations and finances,” DePasquale said. “I’m very pleased 
to be here today to commend the commission for adopting my recommendations.” 

The SRBC is a federal-interstate compact charged with preserving water supply and quality, managing 
drought and flood conditions, and preserving water-related recreational opportunities.  

In addition to receiving state support, the fees charged by the SRBC ultimately impact the rates that 
many Pennsylvanians pay for municipal water and other services. 

The SRBC’s membership includes representatives of Pennsylvania, Maryland, New York, and the federal 
government. 

Review the SRBC audit report and learn more about the Department of the Auditor General online at 
www.paauditor.gov. 
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